
31st October 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: Poppy Appeal 2023

This year we are supporting the annual Poppy Appeal on behalf of the Royal British Legion again.

As of today there will be Poppy Appeal fundraiser items available for children to purchase from
the school offices. For information the products and suggested donations are as follows:

Zip Pull: 50p
Reflector: 50p

Silicon Wristband: £1
Snap Band: £1.50

Class teachers will manage children getting access to make their donations and take their items.
Please send children with their donations in a named envelope.

Many thanks in advance for your support.

Sophie Bugg
Interim Head of School MIJS


